This Week in Church 
Saturday 10th    
   
6.30pm
Peter Schroeyers RIP (Schroeyers)  
Sunday 11th    
       
9.30am
The People of the Parish   


11.30am     
Martin Boyle RIP (Hickie)      
Monday 12th         
10.00am 
Arthur Coligan (Foundation)   

Tuesday 13th       
10.00am 
Vocations to the Priesthood & Religious Life

               & those affected by the recent event s in London (KSC)   
Wednesday 14th 


12.15pm
Francis McDonnell RIP (McGlade)    
Thursday 15th    
    
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion  
Friday 16th           

9.00am 
Holy Souls (Herbert)   

Saturday 17th    
   
6.30pm
James Scaramuzza RIP (Langan)   
Sunday 18th    
       
9.30am
 Ints of Mary Williams (Swallow) 


11.30am     
The People of the Parish   
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s from 11am - 12noon. 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between

11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.

What’s On?

Mon 12th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Parish Development Meeting
12.30pm
Parish 

Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre


Legion of Mary 
4.30pm-5.30pm
Upper Room
Tues 13th     
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 

CCTV Survey 
11.00am
Parish  

Ecumenical Meeting 
12.30pm
Salvation Army


Marriage Preparation 
6.00pm
Priest’s House Parish Finance Meeting
7.00pm
Priest’s House


Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 14th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre

Rainbows/Brownies/Guides
3.45pm-8.45pm
Parish Hall 
Thurs 15th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.30am-12.30pm
Parish Hall 

Communion Catechists 
7.30pm 
Priest’s House
Fri 16th         
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Hospital 
12.30pm
London


Priest’s Anniversary 
7.00pm
London
Parish Stewardship:

Offertory Collection Weekend 3rd /4th June        

Envelopes: £461.37        Cash: £465.30

       Standing Orders to 5th April £1957.02

Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time: 
Daniel Hickey, Maureen Piper, Joseph Barlow, Peter Schroeyers, Vesta Grimsey, Patricia Sutton, Arthur Coligan, Margaret Moriarty, William Doherty, William Fagan, David Adams, Olga Mitchell and Elizabeth Fogarty.

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Nora Brennan, Margaret Brockbank, Fr Gerry Butcher, 
 Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

Margaret Harries, Margaret Harvey, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, 
Hannah Jermain, Fr Tom Jordan, Benjamin Joseph, Mona Keenan, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, 
 Fr Tony McKentey, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Brendan O’Connor, Chioma Onwumere, 
Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr David Prior, Maureen Ross, Fr John Taylor,
 Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 
RIP – We pray for all those who have died and entered into eternal life:

Davida Charles aged 84 years of Carlton Road Romford 

and 

Patricia Denton (Fr Philip’s Mother) aged 79 years 
also pray for families and friends who have lost loved ones that they may

find strength in God to bear their loss.
Travelling Chalice

               Weekend
      Family
         Mass



10th /11th June
K Kingsnorth

       11.30am


17th /18th June 
A Danielak
         9.30am

24th /25th June
A Jones
         9.30am

Collectors Rota



6.30pm
9.30am
11.30am

10th /11th June   Tom Murnane, Ian McAulay,    Vicky Charnick Julie Smith,      Christian De Prisco , Maureen Lock

17th /18th June  Michael Bacon, Anne Walsh       Lennox Addo, JohnOmokore   Tony Gray, Antonella Montinaro 
Centenary Anniversary Pilgrimage to the National Shrine of
Our Lady of Walsingham on Saturday 22nd July 2017
Our parish will have a coach travelling to Walsingham. The cost will be £17 per person (includes £2 admission). The coach will leave St Edwards at 7.00am and return approx 8pm. You will need to bring a packed lunch and drinks for the day, also suitable clothing, (umbrella/ sun cream) and something to sit on, as the Mass will be outside. See poster for more details. PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL BE NO SATURDAY EVENING MASS IN PARISHES ON THIS DAY.  

Sick and Retired Clergy Parish The Sick & Retired Clergy Fund is part of the Diocesan Charity which helps and supports our retired and sick clergy.  As a Charity we rely on the generosity of the Parishes and individual donations to keep the Fund in a healthy state.  Another valuable means is by including a bequest in your Will; a Form of Bequest can be found on page 36 of the Brentwood Diocesan Directory.  Your generosity through donations, the annual collection and bequests is greatly appreciated. The annual retiring collection for the Sick and Retired Clergy will be taken up after all Masses this weekend. 

Parish Building & Maintenance Fund

Our first collection for the Building & Maintenance Fund was taken up in November 2016 and since then we have achieved a total of £4,694 to the end of the financial year (5th April 2017). Whilst in the long term we have much work to do in the short term the finance committee have agreed to the installation of CCTV in and around the church and premises. This is not only for the safety of parish property but for the safety of all parishioners. It is felt that a full working and recording system should be installed to enhance the security and safety of parishioners, staff, children and any visitors to the parish.  The improvement of surveillance of the Church and buildings should minimise the risk of criminal damage, defecation, arson, theft and graffiti. 

Since the parish meeting in February, Fr Tom has met with Fr Andrew Headon, the Episcopal Vicar for Administration and the Diocesan Architect and various options which may be available to achieve a new Pastoral Centre and possibly a larger Church have been discussed. The next step will be to obtain a feasibility study and the Diocese have arranged for this to be undertaken. 

First Holy Communion Catechists would like to thank Rebecca Barnes for designing the fantastic Communion artwork for the children to make which now decorates our Church.

Parish Shop Rotas Would the people that kindly help in our Parish Shop please collect your new rota from the Porch. Thank you.

St Peter's School Summer Fayre is taking place on 24th June from 11am – 3pm and it would be great to see you there, helping to support our school.  If you would like to donate any goods for the Summer Fayre then we would also be very grateful to receive them, especially any plants we could sell on the day.  Please contact Claire Clist on 07921 511 442 or by email at stpeterssft@gmail.com  Thank you in advance for your support.

30th Anniversary Celebration Abbotswick Diocesan House of Prayer, Brentwood 11.30am-4.30pm 8th July 2017: A Thanksgiving Mass will be celebrated at 2pm by Bishop Alan Williams and Bishop Emeritus Thomas 
McMahon.  You are invited to bring a packed lunch. Please call 01277 373959 or visit our website www.abbotswick.org.
St John Bosco Summer Camp activity packed camping holiday in Essex. See poster at the back of the church for details or visit www.svpboscocamp.org.uk
Diocesan Centenary Lectures Cathedral Hall, Brentwood Wednesday 7pm 
14 June:    Canon Brian O’Shea,  ‘The Development of the Diocese (1951-1979)’

21 June:     Father Martin Boland, ‘The Diocese Today – A Reflection’

28 June:     Dr Paul Doherty,  ‘The Patron Saints of the Diocese of Brentwood’ 
National Justice & Peace Network Annual Conference 21st – 23rd July, Hayes Conference Centre, Derbyshire. “A Sabbath for the Earth and the Poor – The Challenge of Pope Francis” See notice board for details.
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	Parish newsletter   ST. EDWARD THE CONFESSOR

CATHOLIC CHURCH

(St Edward is the Patron Saint of our Deanery)

  5 Park End Road, Romford, Essex RM1 4AT

  Telephone & Fax: 01708 740308

  e-mail: romford@dioceseofbrentwood.org

  Parish Web www.stedwards-romford.org.uk    

  Diocese of Brentwood Registered Charity No.234092

  Web Site: www.dioceseofbrentwood.net 
____________________________________________

  Parish Priest:             
        Father Tom Jordan 

  St. Peter’s Primary School     01708 745506

  Head Teacher:                         Mrs Jenny Waterfield    


Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

The Most Holy Trinity (A) 
11th June 2017 
Congratulations to our children who have received Communion for the First Time and who will celebrate their Communion breakfast this weekend:

Bonita Alain, Yasin Ayoub, Evie Barker, Arthur Barlow, Carrie Bolarinwa, 

Sophia Brown, Ryan Cottenham, Inez Danielak, Dylan Davies, Amelia Drew, Samantha Eugenio, Tyler Francis-Ryan, Grace Gilley, Jennifer Gordon, 

Angel Delight Ike, George Jones, Tomas Kalpokas, Amiliya Kerley, 

Olivia Kingsnorth, James Kingsnorth, Sahara Knight, Caidon Malcolm, 
Lukas Norkus, Chinedum Nwanemuogh, Amaechina Nwanemuogh, 
Nathan O’Grady, Joseph Orsini, Alexander Osefoh, Lawrence Owusu, Aron Prendi, Joseph Ross, Callum Schroeyers, Sophia Seddon, Faye Taylor-Thomson,
 Harry Tong, Daniel Tuthill, Ivy Ukpokolo, Natalia Vaillant De La Puente, 
Haran Vetticottu, Jacob Wells, Karolina Wojewodka, 
Alexander Young and Richard Ziupsnys.
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